
  

            
                
     

We usually meet at the Cambridge Bowling Club, Howtree Place, Floreat (near the Forum), at 7.10 am for 7.30 am 
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Information about our next Rotary Meeting: 

Wednesday 7th September 2022 

 Speaker:  Jonathan Langer                                                Topic: Chiropractic 
 
On Duty:  Speaker Host, Introduction & thanks:  Brian Downing                        Set up/Pack up:  Peter McSkimming 

Coming up soon 
Wednesday 14th September 

Speaker:  Brian Downing 

Topic:  Disaster Relief – Horn of Africa 
 

Speaker Host, Intro & thanks:  Stan Robins 
Set up/pack up:  Jim Berry 

 
 

IF A MEMBER CAN’T ATTEND, OR WANTS TO BRING A VISITOR, PLEASE ADVISE LIBBY LARSEN BY EARLY MONDAY MORNING 

Either by telephone (0438 462 917) or email (libbylarsen@westnet.com.au).      Bulletin Editor: Roger Veary                                       

 

There was no “normal” meeting this time, but 22 Members, Partners and Guests headed off for a one and a 
half hour guided tour of the Aviation Heritage Museum in Bullcreek. 
The museum is full of Australian aviation history and commemorates the achievements and sacrifices of 
Australian air force personnel. Our guides explained the history and workings of the full size aeroplanes on 
display - a Lancaster bomber, Spitfire, Catalina, DC3 etc., and many other items of interest to do with aviation 
history. It was an enormous display in two large sheds and warranted a lot more time than 1.5 hours. 
The outing was of particular interest to Sue Bursill whose father flew Lancaster bombers in WWII. There was 
also a uniform on display, exactly the style which Sue had worn during her many years as a hostess with MMA. 
The overall presentation of the exhibits was outstanding and the guided tour was extremely interesting and 
informative. Thanks to our guides Dave and Rebecca. 
After the tour we all enjoyed an excellent lunch at the restaurant on site.  
Thanks to the Ladies Social Committee and particularly Jan Puddey for all her organisation of the day, and to 
Von Graham for coming up with the idea in the first place. (Thanks too to Pres. Frank for this summary). 
 

 

 

GENERAL NEWS ITEMS 
 Zephyr Thomas (Wembley PS) was runner-up in the 

District Final of the junior (year 6) 4-Way Speaking 
Contest. His topic was "How music can benefit 
society". Both he and our other student, Meg White 
(Kapinara PS), spoke brilliantly and both could have 
won. The winner was Jessica Chang from Morley PS 
speaking on "Homework should be banned".  

 
 

 
 

Birthdays: Mary Beattie (3 Sep); Marina Petrelis (14 Sep) 

Wedding anniversaries: Jim & Mary Anne Berry (26 Aug); Mike & Yvonne Graham (31 Aug) 

Rotary anniversaries: none this time 

 

A recent study found that overweight women live longer than the men who mention it! 

NEWS FROM LAST WEEK 
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